
NORTH YORKS COMMITTEE MEETING 
AT THE SWAN INN SAND HUTTON 
Thurs 5 Sept 2019 @ 7pm 
Present: Andy Ward Birgitte Harvey Wendy & Jonathon Leete, Caroline 
& Roger Wandless Sue & Malcolm Reid Robert Cope Dave Jacques & 
Andy Miller 

Sec report: AW opened by inviting Andy Miller to join the committee 
and Andy agreed to do so. 
After a two month absence AW said he would re-try the Newsletter in 
order to further advertise the NY group 
The LDWA Sec meeting to be held 17-19 Nov would be attended by 
Dave Jacques (chair) and Robert Cope (web-master) 
The group have been asked if they could man a checkpoint on the 2022 
hundred. This to be confirmed 
The LDWA AGM in 2020 is to be held in Easingwold (NY) and Andy Miller 
has volunteered to lead the long walk with the Irregulars taking care of 
the two shorter walks and Caroline and Roger organising a trip to York 
Madelaine Watson who is organising a 50 mile walk on 22 Feb had 
asked for volunteers to help and it is hoped we can accommodate her 
request 
The Xmas walk/meal has been booked for 20 people at the Smiths Arms 
Beckwithshaw with 14 names now on the list 

Financial report: RW opened by stating the new banking system was 
working well.  A small profit had been made on the 3 peaks night walk. 
Monies had by now come in from the previous two hundreds and whilst 
petty cash was in a healthy state our two challenge walks would have 
to be paid for and any profit showing next year 

Web site: Robert opened by stating the site was working well with the 
last ten social walk reports and photos now on the site and also the 
walks register taken at the start of each social walk was running 
smoothly 

Walks report: AW had just started putting the Jan-April Strider 
together and had 2 walks for Jan, 1 Feb, 4 March (full)  and for 2 April 
March would include the Kettlewell challenge and marshals walk and 
also the LDWA AGM walk(s) AW asked if anyone would like to put a walk 
/ walks on over Easter but this met with little enthusiasm 

Challenge walks: RW said the Kilburn was full again with 181 entries 
and the Marshals had approx 12 on 



However as Roger and Caroline might have family business that 
weekend Robert would cover and Wendy would again do catering  
Our new event the Kettlewell which was being organised by AM had to 
date 18 entries (early days).  Andy said the Irregulars had offered to 
help on a checkpoint and with catering. Whilst various offers of help 
were forthcoming more were needed 

AOB Caroline said the group had received thanks from the Irregulars 
for our help on the Foot in 2 Dales Bainbridge checkpoint 
The group would be helping on the Welsh 100 with baggage 
And we have been allocated checkpoint 15 at 93 miles on the 
Vermuyden 100 

Next meeting Sunday 19 Jan 2020 at the Millstones restaurant this will 
be the AGM.  Walk at 11am / Carvery meal 13.30 / Meeting 14.30 

Meeting closed at 20.55


